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Disclaimer

Norman Hanson DeTroy, LLC, (“NHD”) does not represent or guarantee the information on this website to be correct,
complete, or current. The links to other websites are provided as aids to help you identify other Internet resources
that may be of interest and are not intended to imply that NHD approves, sponsors, verifies, or confirms those
websites or the information they convey, that NHD is affiliated or associated with those websites or their owners, or
that NHD is legally authorized to use any trade name, registered trademark, logo, legal or official seal, or
copyrighted content that may be contained or referenced in the links or their websites.

The information on this website is provided for informational purposes only and does not constitute legal advice, nor
is this website intended to create an attorney-client relationship between you and NHD. You should not act or rely on
any information in this website or on linked websites without seeking the advice of an attorney. A communication
with NHD does not create an attorney-client relationship if you are not already a client for the matter about which
you are communicating. If you choose to communicate with NHD through this website or otherwise in connection
with a matter for which we do not already represent you, do not reveal sensitive or confidential information because
your communication may not be treated as privileged or confidential unless and until NHD has agreed to represent
you. If you communicate with NHD by email in connection with a matter for which NHD already represents you,
please remember that Internet email is not necessarily secure. You should avoid sending sensitive or confidential
information by way of Internet email messages unless you are confident of the security of the email platform used
and/or the email is adequately encrypted.

The advertising material on this site may be considered paid publicity under the Maine Rules of Professional Conduct
promulgated by the Supreme Judicial Court, and they may also be considered advertising in other jurisdictions. The
hiring of a lawyer is an important decision that should not be based upon this website alone or upon any other
written information alone. NHD does not desire to represent any client based upon their review of any portion of this
website that may not comply with applicable legal or ethical requirements.

To the extent applicable law or the Maine Rules of Professional Conduct require NHD to designate a principal office or
a single attorney responsible for this website, NHD designates its office in Portland, Maine, USA, and Member Russell
B. Pierce, Jr., Esq.


